
Mrs. Gallatin - Woodrow’s new Assistant Principal

     After 15 wonderful years of teaching and
growing at Woodrow Wilson Middle School,
I’m excited to announce that I’ll be
transitioning into a new role as Assistant
Principal here at Woodrow. It’s been an
incredible journey serving as your 6th grade
math teacher and team lead, as well as
coaching volleyball and softball, and I’m
grateful for the countless memories and
experiences we’ve shared over the years.
     As I step into this new chapter, my
commitment to our students, staff, and
community remains as strong as ever. I look
forward to supporting all stake holders in
fostering an environment of growth,
collaboration, and success. Together, we’ll
continue making Woodrow Wilson Middle a
place where our students feel challenged,
supported, and inspired.
     Outside of school, you can usually find me
running, spending time with my beagle,
Maycie, or enjoying the company of my
family and friends. I’m excited to bring the
same passion and dedication that I’ve shared
with you all to this new leadership role.
     Here’s to many more years of working
together to make our school even better!


